
From: Susan Clark
Sent: 31 July 2007 17:14
To: Gill Lindsay
Cc: Alasdair Sim; Lesley McCourt
Subject: DLA & Trams
Attachments: 6777797_1_UKMATTERS(Ltr to Alex Macaulay of TIE - 23 June 2005).DOC; 6772417_

2_UKMATTERS(Draft Letter - Duty of Care).DOC

Gill

Further to our discussion today, please find attached 2 letters as follows;

1. DLA letter to Alex Macaulay of 23 June 2005;

2. DLA letter to tie of 23 June 2005, addressing the question of duty of care to CEC.

Background

Alongside tie's other consultants, DLA were asked by tie in 2005 to provide a copy of a letter it was thought DLA had
provided to CEC in 2003 (shortly after the consultancy appointments by tie). Unfortunately, DLA had never been
given or asked by tie to sign such a letter for CEC. Since over two years worth of work under the tie mandate had
been completed by DLA with relatively little interaction with CEC, it was agreed DLA provide the letter as in 2 above.
DLA recall that Alex discussed this with CEC at the time, but this was a matter for tie.

Can you give me any views on additional comfort you may need from DLA please?
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